
From: Janie Garbin
To: agenda comments
Subject: [EXTERNAL] FW: "Discussion of Ordinancehe – Authorizing the Use of Eminent Domain for Acquisition of Certain

Real Property identified as King County Tax Parcel No. 727810-0905 for Public Park Land.”
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Sent from Mail for Windows
 

From: Janie Garbin <jmgarbin@hotmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, May 22, 2022 1:49:01 PM
To: lmork@shorelinewa.gov <lmork@shorelinewa.gov>
Subject: FW: "Discussion of Ordinancehe – Authorizing the Use of Eminent Domain for Acquisition of
Certain Real Property identified as King County Tax Parcel No. 727810-0905 for Public Park Land.”
 
 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows
 

From: Janie Garbin
Sent: Sunday, May 22, 2022 1:44 PM
To: kscully@shorelinewa.gov; croberts@shorelinewa.gov; brobertson@shorelinewa.gov;
lmark@shorelinewa.gov; epobee@shorelinewa.gov; jramsdell@shorelinewa.gov
Subject: "Discussion of Ordinancehe – Authorizing the Use of Eminent Domain for Acquisition of
Certain Real Property identified as King County Tax Parcel No. 727810-0905 for Public Park Land.”
 
 
I write in support of Ordinance 967 and the proposed purchase of the beach property adjoining the
Saltwater Park as well as extending the beach access from the park to the beach at Point Wells.
 
I have lived in Richmond Beach for over 40 years.  Raised my family here.  My “kids” are now in their
40’s and 50’s and my grandchildren and one great grandchild have all enjoyed the beach –

particularly the beach closest to my house on 193rd Place (the piece proposed for purchase).   They
call it Nana’s Beach.  I would love to see the access made easier, safer and allowed via Apple Tree
Lane.  I whole heartedly support this proposal.   I think it will give future generations safe and lawful
access to this beautiful beach area – including tidelands at Point Wells which are just wonderful at
low tide.   The beaches belong to all of us and we have a responsibility to make sure they remain
open and accessible – and maintained.    Thank you for taking the time to read my e-mail.   I
appreciate all of your good work for the city of Shoreline and my family.
Sent from Mail for Windows
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